
I had the following 
questions about the 
sermon:

–

What is thy only 
comfort in life and in 
death?

That I, with body 
and soul, both in 

life and in death, 
am not my own, 
but belong to my 
faithful Savior 
Jesus Christ, who 
with His precious 
blood has fully 
satisfied for all 
my sins, and re-
deemed me from 
all the power of 
the devil; and so 
preserves me, that 
without the will 
of my Father in 
heaven not a hair 
can fall from my 
head; yea, that all 
things must work 

•



together for my 
salvation. Whe-
refore, by His Holy 
Spirit, He also as-
sures me of eternal 
life, and makes me 
heartily willing and 
ready henceforth 
to live unto Him.

Praise God from whom 
all blessings flow;

Priase Him, all crea-
tures here below;
Praise Him above, ye 

heavenly host;
Praise Father, Son, 
and Holy Ghost. 

Amen.

"The one thief imitated 
the mockery of the 
religious leaders and 
asked Jesus to rescue 
him from the cross, 
but the other thief 
had different ideas. He 
may have reasoned, 
'If this Man is indeed 
the Christ, and if He 

has a kingdom, and if 
He has saved others, 
then He can meet my 
greatest need which 
is salvation from sin. I 
am not ready to die!' 
It took courage for 
this thief to defy the 
influence of his friend 
and the mockery of 
the crowd, and it took 
faith for him to trust 
a dying King! When 
you consider all that 
he had to overcome, 
the faith of this thief is 
astounding."

These words were 
written by a well 
known teacher and 
preacher, Warren 
Wiersbe and provide 
a wonderful commen-
tary on the interaction 
between Jesus and 
the two criminals with 
whom he was cru-
cified. As Pastor Trucks 

teaches on this pas-
sage, listen for the five 
spiritual characteristics 
of a believer.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

I thought the fol-
lowing things were 
important:


